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From: Lupe Herrada
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2023 8:49:44 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


These businesses want to continue using public streets as an extension of their businesses
without any consideration of local residents such as myself. 


Sidewalks were being used as parking long before the bike lanes appeared and bending to the
whining of private businesses will not change their poor behavior. 


If you do install parking back in the north side of Truman road, please make it metered
parking and invest in strict parking enforcement


Regards, 
Lupe Herrada 
6408 E 14 St
Kansas City, MO 64126
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